
          APPENDIX 5 
 
 
From: Sent: 04 April 2025 18:28 
To: Licensing <Licensing@ipswich.gov.uk> 
Subject: Flying Horse PH, 4 Waterford Road, Ipswich, IP1 5NW - Licence Application Comment 

 

  

  EXTERNAL EMAIL: Don't click any links, scan QR codes or open attachments unless you 

trust the sender and know the content is safe. 
     

Dear Sirs,  
 
I write in support of the above application to provide outdoor facilities as per the 
application. 
 
The applicant is doing wonderful work and is making the Flying Horse a venue that 
the local community can be proud of, and something that is very much needed in the 
Whitehouse area. The licence variations will enable the applicant to expand the 
offering further and expand the excellent offering they already have.  
 
Kind regards 
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